
	
  

Undergraduate Open House! 
Friday 12/5 1:00 in Wachman 617  

Interested in Undergraduate Research? 

Want to know more about upcoming courses? 
Interested in getting involved with other math-related extracurricular activities? 

Dying to know who’s teaching your math courses next semester?  Come to the 

department open house this Friday! 
F-R-E-E Jimmy Johns 

	
  


